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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU and all your BGVs. Obviously show news is very thin on the ground this week as last 
weekend was New Year’s Eve and you were all probably too busy celebrating to think of going to a show!  For 
those of you who did get to  one, you certainly didn’t let me know your results! 
   Advertisements are still being received for the BGV yearbook. Please let me have yours asap. 
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